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210 - 211 Röbelen to Sander




Dear Mr. Sander,
Port Said, 25th April 1882

You will have received my letter from Suez, we are currently 4 miles off Port Said. We shall arrive there today and will probably continue our journey after 4 hours. We were stuck in the canal for 5 days, because passage through it had been blocked due to the … of a number of ships. Unfortunately a number of plants died due to the dry and cold wind that blows here. But we have on the whole good weather so that no salt water got to the plants which means that many will survive. I am worried about the Phal. viol., because they look worse day by day. I have tried everything, but nothing seems to help. Due to the delay I shall arrive in London a few days later, perhaps on the 11th or 12th May.

Sincerely,

C. Röbelen

I shall cable from Portland or Gravesend.

Translated by: Maren Talbot
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